AMBASSADE DE FRANCE _ Séoul, le 27 octobre 1987.
EN COREE

N°CH- 25 /P

Dear Sir,

In reference of your letter dated October 21, 1987,
I have the pleasure to inform you that, according to our regula-
tion, certification and seal of a translation should be set
on the concerned document.
__Hoping to have answered to your request.

Yours sincerely,

Nicole TAILLEFER
Consul, Head of Chancery

Korea Administrative
Scriveners Association
1673-2 Socho-dong,
Kangnam-ku - SEOUL



